Meeting Date : January 8, 2025
Agenda Item No. 04

Batch No.06
From: rick arnuold
To: Anderson, Joel; MontgomerySteppe, Monica; Lawson-Remer, Terra; Desmond, Jim; FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] carlsbad airport
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 5:35:42 PM

HI TO ALL BOARD MEMBERS, | am a San Marcos resident. the planes from Carlsbad airport fly directly
over my house on the landings. | am strongly opposed to allowing larger planes into this airport, as they
already are too big. also, you get the random plane at midnight on a sunday flying over, which i believe is
a violation of noise levels vs. time of day. please vote no on allowing bigger planes, from American
airlines or anyone else, to fly into Palomar airport. when | moved here 30 years ago, it was small planes
only. they have steadily been letting bigger and bigger planes in here. where does it end?

THANK YOU, RICK ARNOULT
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From: Amy J. Davis

To: EGG, Public Comment; Desmond, Jim; MontgomerySteppe, Monica; Lawson-Remer, Terra; Anderson, Joel
Subject: [External] American Airlines lease
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 6:30:47 AM

Good morning,

| am writing to ask that you do not grant American Airlines a lease to operate jet services with larger
aircraft out of Palomar Airport in Carlsbad. As a long-time resident of the city, now living in a senior
community in Robertson Ranch, we have planes fly over our homes with regularity. Larger planes starting
with AA would increase the noise and disturbance, which would affect our health and well-being. | am old
enough to know that this would be the thin end of the wedge if allowed and it would decrease our quality
of life.

| realize that people who live around the San Diego Airport deal with this all day long, but they knew that
going into their home purchases, rentals, leases.

We are all dealing with increasing noise pollution, light pollution, exposure to poisons. Please do not
exponentially increase our exposure while we are trying to mitigate some of these issues. Do not give us
more of the same.

Do not grant the lease to American Airlines to operate C-class aircraft out of Carlsbad. Please accept my
email, along with the voices of the over 125 letters previously submitted and any submitted since the
postponement. Thank you.

Happy New Year!
Sincerely,
Amy Davis
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